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December 2, 3
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Christmas Cards
There is still time to get Right to Life-LIFESPAN Christmas cards.  Many cards today reflect the well wishes of families and pictures of their children and pets. It is fun to receive these, but sometimes it is nice to remember that Jesus deserves a birthday card too.  Please call the LIFESPAN office for details, 248-816-1536.
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    December 9,10
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Safe Haven
When Mary and Joseph reached Bethlehem we all know that there was “no room at the inn” and they had to search for shelter.  We pray that women faced with the inability to parent their newborn babies will know that there are safe havens for their baby at any hospital, fire station, or police station.  No one will ask questions and they will find “room” for their babies that is safe and nurturing.  For more information on Michigan’s Safe Haven law, please call the office, 248-816-1546.
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN
White Crosses 

The crosses have all been returned to the office for winter storage but we are taking reservations now for spring, summer and fall of 2018.  If you would like to have this display at your place of worship, school or organization, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Merry Christmas

As we celebrate the birth of the Christ Child, we pray that we can celebrate the birth of all His children.  A blessed and peaceful Christmas from Right to Life-LIFESPAN to you. 
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN   Happy New Year
Right to Life-LIFESPAN’s New Year’s wish for all of you is a year filled with blessings, love and peace.  
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